
The 2007 State of the Rockies summer field work culminated with the Sopris Conference in Missoula, Montana.  
The Rockies team contributed to the conference by both providing relevant data published in the conference 
program, and through a display informing attendees of specifics about the Rockies Project.  The Sopris Confer-
ence was a great opportunity to hear from the some of the most prominent luminaries in the region as well as 
networking and meeting with regional experts to answer specific inquiries.  
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